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SUCCESSFUL STORY
FROM PE GLOBAL CLIENT

NEWSLETTER

NEW 
JOB VACANCIES 

In our last newsletter, we highlighted how choosing
a course in a high-demand occupation can be a
strategic pathway to gaining permanent residency
(PR) in Australia. Today, we’re excited to share a real
success story from one of our clients.

Romain came to Australia on a student visa (subclass
500) and enrolled in a Certificate III in Carpentry — a
trade currently in high demand. After completing his
course and gaining valuable work experience, he
reached out to PE Global for support with the next
steps. We helped him apply for a Temporary
Graduate visa (subclass 485), which allowed him to
continue working while waiting for his skills
assessment.

Once his skills assessment was successfully
approved, we proceeded to lodge applications for
both the subclass 189 (Skilled Independent) and
subclass 190 (Skilled Nominated) visas. Just three
weeks later, Romain received an invitation to apply
for the South Australian state nomination — putting
him well on his way to achieving PR.

If you’re currently on a temporary visa and thinking
about your long-term future in Australia, this could
be your sign to explore study and skilled migration
pathways.
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Please send your resume
to info@pevisas.com if you
are interested 

Registration Link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FA
IpQLSdpkRkC11LoNX6TL_5B2jnZzY6W
Svpq74luUrD1LWmhretlMQ/viewform?
usp=sharing&ouid=11246014967486400
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Current PE Global
promotion

We have extended the free
registration period for our

migration webinar in August.
Don’t miss out—secure your
spot through the link below!

 NEWSLETTER HOT TIPS

On a Working Holiday visa and looking for a
job or your next opportunity? Don’t forget to
include your visa subclass and expiry date on
your CV.

Why it matters:

Builds trust: Shows you're clear and
professional about your work rights.
Speeds up hiring: Employers can quickly
see if you're eligible.
Keeps you in the running: Missing visa
info may get your CV skipped.
Opens sponsorship doors: Transparency
can lead to long-term opportunities like
the 482 visa.

ISSUE 2 - JUL 2025

As of July 2025, the Australian
Government has introduced revised
annual caps for first-time Work and
Holiday (subclass 462) visas, with limits
varying by country. These caps are set
by the Department of Home Affairs at
the beginning of each program year,
which runs from 1 July to 30 June.

Countries such as Argentina and Chile
still have places available, while some
others have already reached their caps
and had applications paused. A notable
update this year is the increase in
Indonesia’s cap, which has risen from
1,500 to 5,000—reflecting stronger
cooperation and growing demand.

For high-demand countries like China,
India, and Vietnam, a ballot system has
been introduced. Applicants must
register, and selected individuals will be
invited to apply in phases until 30 April
2026. This new process is designed to
manage demand more fairly and
improve transparency.

Second and third Work and Holiday
visas remain uncapped and available to
eligible applicants.

Please see below for the latest country-
by-country cap status.

Update: 2025–26 Work and

Holiday (Subclass 462) Visa

Caps
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